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March 29, 2024 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 

We are so excited that spring is here. During the past few months Nancy has been recovering 

from her knee replacement surgery and completed her physical therapy. It has been hard, but 

the Lord has been with us through this time.   

We are also getting ready for our upcoming trip in April to Honduras where we will be working 

with Missionary Arvil Smith in Comayagua, Honduras. We also are taking two dental chairs sets 

that was donated by our church West Fayetteville Baptist Church. We are grateful to Pastor 

Andy and the deacons that made it happened.  

Please continue to pray for us and support us during this upcoming year. We have planned to 

visit some of our supporting churches this year if God is willing for us to do that. Thank you for 

all you do, and we are praying for your ministries as well. 

In Christ,  

Rick Montes 

Rick Montes 

In Country Coordinator, GPAMM 

 


